
                                                   MARC Meeting March 4th 2021

The meeting was called to order by Lee KC8ITI at 7:35 pm with 27 attendees present. 

Meeting minutes are posted on the club web page. If you have any corrections or additions to the 
minutes please bring them to the attention of the club secretary Linda KC8MUD.

EO/RO Report- Jack K8GTG-  Jack talked about Volunteers, The spillway at the Edenville Dam and 
vaccines. 

Repeater- John W8QN- More work will be done as the weather improves. 

VE Sessions – Lee KC8ITI- Progressing nicely and are filled to capacity. May have to start double 
sessions.  A hand out sheet has been made with info to give to successful attendees.

Swap- Lee KC8ITI- There will be no swap in June but possible we can have a trunk sales only swap 
later in the summer or in the fall. 

Club Web Page- Lee KC8ITI-  Check out the Sales and help wanted section of the Club Web Page. 

 Trustee- Lee KC8ITI- We need somebody to replace Larry N8CGP as trustee for the WX8 call Sign.

Party- Lee KC8ITI- Don’t forget the 2021 Michigan QSO Party on April 17th from noon until midnight.
Also don’t forget the Last Man Standing Special Event. The event starts on March 24th and ends on 
March 30th, the last days of taping for the show. 

State Report- Max KE8DON- Max reported on State Nets, drills and table top exercises.  Also about 
new equipment that has been added. 

Saginaw club-Mike KD8MMH- An on -line auction of donated equipment is coming for the Saginaw 
club. 

NET Control: March 11th  2021 John W8QN
March 18th 2021 Paul KE8GEM
March 25th 2021 Paul K8PLM

MS Walk-Chris KB8UIH- The MS walk has been canceled at this time.
Dow Run-John W8QN- We are not sure about the Dow Run at this time. 

Presentation- If anybody has and idea for a presentation or would like to give a presentation please 
contact Lee KC8ITI and arrangements can be made. 

A Repeater Discussion and information about the up-coming QSO Today virtual seminar event was 
mentioned. 

Thank-you all for checking in tonight. 

A motion was made by Larry N8CGP to adjourn, 
seconded by Linda KC8MUD.



Meeting ended at 8:14 PM.

Respectfully submitted,
Linda KC8MUD 
MARC Secretary

On a personal note I wanted to say thank-you to Larry N8CGP  for all your hard work and dedication 
given the the club over the years. You have been a good friend and will be missed a lot. Good luck to 
you and Pam for an easy move and congratulations on your beautiful new home.  I know you will be as
important to your new community as you were to us here in Midland.  Now who will end our 
meetings?

 


